
 

 
June 16, 2025 
 
Re: Schedule Changes, Venezuela Service 
 
Kindly note our sailing schedule has changed.  
 
Effective June 13, 2025, our service to La Guaira and Puerto Cabello will transition from weekly sailings to both 
ports to an alternate weekly schedule. This means we will now sail to La Guaira one week and Puerto Cabello the 
following week, continuing in this alternating pattern. 
 
This adjustment is being made to optimize operations and maintain reliable service levels across both ports. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued support. For further assistance with planning your shipments 
under the new schedule, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service team. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  

 

http://www.kingocean.com/

